
Annual Web Page Committee Report 
October 16, 2020  

 

We created a “bulk”  Email list of members of the PSA.  This will make contacting members much easier 
& quicker for announcements.  It can also be used for member requests, selling items, 
freebies,  etc.  Any member NOT on the list yet can contact myself or President Brown to be 
added.  Please read the rules & adhere to them. 
 
Continuing with the slow process of uploading an assortment of files to the Web Page.  Also sifting thru 
older reports to clean up backlog on the site. No meetings have been held & nothing more to report at 
this time. 
 

Respectfully submitted on October  16, 2020  by  
 
Joseph Quarto 
206-992-5663 

Web Committee Chair  


